

Dear New Patient:

We are glad that you have chosen Pinnacle Pain Medicine for your pain management healthcare needs. We appreciate the opportunity to treat you and want to make the pre-visit process as simple and convenient as possible.

Therefore, we have provided the necessary forms online that the office and your physician will use during the course of your care. These forms need to be filled out in their entirety and given to the receptionist when you sign in for your first visit.

It is our goal to see patients as close as possible to their scheduled time, so please plan to arrive in the office 30 minutes prior to your appointment. There will be a few remaining in-office preparations to be completed prior to your being seen and they need to be finalized by your scheduled appointment time.

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to the opportunity of having you as our patient. If you have any questions, please feel free to call the office of your scheduled appointment.

Thank you for your cooperation,

The Physicians and Staff of Pinnacle Pain Medicine